
HELP PREVENT NEW COMMUNICATION OUTAGES WHILE 
WE RECOVER - DON'T CUT THE FIBER

Restoring your ability to 

communicate during our 

recovery is a critical priority.

Communication lines carry vital 

messages including 911 and 

emergency services, and 

provide access to the internet, 

social media so that you can 

contact loved ones.

Damage to communication lines 

during recovery puts lives in 

danger, slows recovery efforts, 

and increases communications 

downtime.

Always Call 811 before you dig 

(or 1-800-272-3020).

Call your utility providers 

directly to report down or cut 

lines and stay clear of the area.    

When clearing downed trees, do not 

touch or cut lines as they may be live 

and operational. 

Do not pile debris on or near utility 

pedestals. 

Do not drive over lines. 

Do not cut lines. It is faster to repair 

than to replace damaged lines.

Do not touch or remove downed or 

damaged lines.

Always Call 811 (toll free 1-800-272-3020) Before You Dig


